
www.aschc.com              Love  Serve  Learn 

  

NEWSLETTER | HT3 21.22  1 

 

All Saints Catholic College 
Love  Serve  Learn 

Principal’s Message 
Dear Families Newsletter 

Half Term 3 
2021/22 

“This school continues to be good.” Ofsted 2017d Judged OUTSTANDING - Full Diocesan Inspection, 2018  

 

 

 
 

School reopens after February half term on  

Monday 28th February. 

 

Free School Meals 

For those families   
entitled to Free 

School Meals, you will 
have received a 

voucher for the half 
term week on Friday 

18th February.  

See page 6 for more          
information  God bless 

Karen Colligan 

As the term progresses we are delighted that normality appears to be 
slowly returning. Attendance is creeping up and thanks to the dogged 
determination of colleagues, we have been able to keep All Saints 
open to all year groups every day since we started the academic year 
in September.  

Catch up is a key focus as is well-being. Year 11 have more            
information relating to their exams and extra sessions abound after 
school, at weekends and during holidays.  Year 11 families received a 
comprehensive letter in this regard last week. 

Communication is encouraged and welcomed in order to address any 
issues and we are emphasising the importance of students engaging 
enthusiastically with independent work to push up those levels of  
attainment and to support the work of their teachers across all year 
groups.  
 
We are launching the 2-second survey after consultation with parents 
in our parent forum.  This is to gain maximum coverage of feedback 
from our community to support our efforts to serve you   increasingly 
well and gain feedback for colleagues in School. We pass on all     
positive comments and address any issues.  We know time is at a  
premium but hope you will help us in this endeavour. A more       
comprehensive survey will go out towards the end of the full term.   
 
Sporting achievements are in the spotlight also as normal school life 
resumes.  Please see the success stories within this newsletter. 
 
We can’t do what we do without your support.  Once again I thank 
you. 
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Our  Motto  

 

Love   Serve    Learn  

Our Miss ion  
 

Our miss ion i s  to put  Chr is t   
at the centre of  our  community.  

 

 In  loving and serving God and one another,   
we encourage everyone to f lour ish  through learning.   

Our Focus Virtues  
Virtues are qualities that we practise in order to help us  

become the best version of ourselves.  

Love: 

To do            
everything  
for God, for   

others and for 
self with 
kindness. 

Service: 

To work          
together for 

the benefit of 
everyone. 

Faith: 

To be guided 
by faith in all 
that we do, 
trusting in 

God. 

Courage: 

Doing the 
right thing 

even when it 
is difficult. 

Respect: 

To have     
respect for 
ourselves, 
each other 

and our                
environment. 
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Chaplaincy Groups 

The student Chaplaincy groups have been busy preparing Happy Post to 

send out via the Royal Voluntary Service again this year. The students 

have presented to their forms and are encouraging all of Year 7 and 8 

to be involved. 

Staff Mass  

This half term has seen the start of Staff Masses on a Tuesday after 

school, thanks to the willingness of Fr John to commit to coming to 

All Saints every week. We look forward to preparing for Lent and 

Easter with Fr John. 

Upcoming  Events 

02/03 Ash Wednesday  

Services for Students and Staff 

02/03—14/04 Lent 

Services for students and staff 

Reconciliation 

Stations of the Cross 

Chaplaincy Training 

Mrs Rhys-Hill attended training by the Diocese Youth Leaders this half 

term looking at Youth Ministry and how our students can be involved 

in activities in the Diocese. 
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https://walk.cafod.org.uk/ 

 

All Saints striding out to make a difference this Lent 

All Saints will be supporting CAFOD’s Lent campaign to Walk Against Hunger. 

This will be launched by the Changemaker Year 10 group completing a sponsored walk 

with their counterparts from St John Fisher Dewsbury, where we will walk between 

the two schools.  

All students and staff will have the opportunity to contribute to the steps counted and 

fundraising throughout Lent. 

Keep an eye on the school website for more details of how you too can be involved. 
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Ash Wednesday marks the start of the solemn season of Lent 

Lent is the six weeks of preparation for Easter when we celebrate the              

resurrection of Jesus. Ash Wednesday is a day when we begin our ‘desert’      

experience. A  journey with Christ through the silence of the desert. The        

desert is a place full of sand where there is no life. The desert is a hot place 

where death can arrive quickly. Christ entered this desert for forty days and 

nights because this time away from everybody and everything was important 

for him. During Lent we remember that time Christ spent in the desert,           

we enter into our own desert, making space and time to reflect on what is     

important to us, trying to avoid all the distractions that lead us away from God. 

In school the Ashes service marks the start of Lent and our spiritual              

preparations for Easter.  We enter into the season of Lent with the intention of 

praying more, fasting or giving up something to help us focus more on God and 

giving to others. There will be opportunity for reconciliation and to pray the 

Stations of the Cross. 

Heavenly Father, 

As we approach Ash Wednesday and Lent help us to 
be open and honest in our relationship with you and 

others, 

Help us to recognise the power you have in our 
hearts to be loving and giving, 

Holy Spirit we ask for your guidance in         
strengthening our prayer life during Lent so that we 

may be truly ready to hear the message of God, 

Through Christ our Lord. 

Amen 
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Household Support Fund 

Help is available for children and families in need of support 
with food, fuel and other essential items over the winter 
months October 2021 to March 2022. Schools and residents 
can access all the support available via Kirklees Council Local 
Welfare Provision by completing the online form on the 
website, emailing or calling. 

https://www.kirklees.gov.uk/beta/benefits/local-welfare-
provision.aspx 

Email: lwp@kirklees.gov.uk 

Tel: 01484 414782 (Mon to Fri 10am – 4pm excluding Bank 
Holidays) 

In addition, All Saints College and Uniform Exchange  
https://www.uniform-exchange.org  provide free recycled 
uniform. Financial support and debt advice is available from 
Kirklees Council -  https://www.kirklees.gov.uk/beta/
council-tax/covid19-financial-hardship.aspx 

Kirklees provided a £25 voucher to all 
eligible FSM students this February 
half term.  The voucher will have 
been delivered by our preferred 
supplier Wonde.  You will have 
received either an email or text from 
Wonde on Friday 18th February.   

If you have any issues accessing this 
voucher please refer to How to 
access your FSM Voucher from E-
Voucher - All Saints Catholic College 
(aschc.com) .    

If your circumstances have changed 
and you feel you may qualify for FSM 
please check our website Free School 
Meals - All Saints Catholic College 
(aschc.com) for further details.   

Support Fund 

Free School 
Meals 

Uniform Exchange are working with Kirklees 
Council to make sure every child is warm this 
winter. They are delighted to have available lots 
of warm winter coats, plus hats, gloves and 
scarves for ANY child who needs them. They also 
have access to new underwear items too, 
including tights, socks, pants and vests. There are 
also some additional items on the list for this 
year, wellies, welly socks and PJs. 

Please contact Uniform Exchange if your child 
would benefit from a coat, a hat, gloves, a scarf 
or underwear, and they will endeavour to have 
the order ready for you within a few days (stock 
depending). Coat stock does keep arriving every 
day but they will be given out on a first come 
first served basis, so don’t delay.  Most of the 
items they supply are recycled as with the school 
uniform, but they are all in great condition. Get 
in touch if you are not happy with any items and 
they will try to replace them. 

 

Uniform  

Exchange 

https://www.uniform-exchange.org/free-
school-uniform/  

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.kirklees.gov.uk%2Fbeta%2Fbenefits%2Flocal-welfare-provision.aspx&data=04%7C01%7CDWilliams%40aschc.com%7Ca4f1ca6944624734528f08d9ae5e4ea5%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C6377325
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.kirklees.gov.uk%2Fbeta%2Fbenefits%2Flocal-welfare-provision.aspx&data=04%7C01%7CDWilliams%40aschc.com%7Ca4f1ca6944624734528f08d9ae5e4ea5%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C6377325
mailto:lwp@kirklees.gov.uk
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.uniform-exchange.org%2F&data=04%7C01%7CDWilliams%40aschc.com%7Ca4f1ca6944624734528f08d9ae5e4ea5%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C637732542328245734%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWI
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.kirklees.gov.uk%2Fbeta%2Fcouncil-tax%2Fcovid19-financial-hardship.aspx&data=04%7C01%7CDWilliams%40aschc.com%7Ca4f1ca6944624734528f08d9ae5e4ea5%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C6
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.kirklees.gov.uk%2Fbeta%2Fcouncil-tax%2Fcovid19-financial-hardship.aspx&data=04%7C01%7CDWilliams%40aschc.com%7Ca4f1ca6944624734528f08d9ae5e4ea5%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C6
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.aschc.com%2Ffsm-voucher-from-e-voucher%2F&data=04%7C01%7CDWilliams%40aschc.com%7C45ce6b2a36df4128979708d9ef9968ce%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C637804264428153760%7CUnknown%7
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.aschc.com%2Ffsm-voucher-from-e-voucher%2F&data=04%7C01%7CDWilliams%40aschc.com%7C45ce6b2a36df4128979708d9ef9968ce%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C637804264428153760%7CUnknown%7
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.aschc.com%2Ffsm-voucher-from-e-voucher%2F&data=04%7C01%7CDWilliams%40aschc.com%7C45ce6b2a36df4128979708d9ef9968ce%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C637804264428153760%7CUnknown%7
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.aschc.com%2Ffsm-voucher-from-e-voucher%2F&data=04%7C01%7CDWilliams%40aschc.com%7C45ce6b2a36df4128979708d9ef9968ce%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C637804264428153760%7CUnknown%7
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.aschc.com%2Ffree-school-meals%2F&data=04%7C01%7CDWilliams%40aschc.com%7C45ce6b2a36df4128979708d9ef9968ce%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C637804264428153760%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZs
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.aschc.com%2Ffree-school-meals%2F&data=04%7C01%7CDWilliams%40aschc.com%7C45ce6b2a36df4128979708d9ef9968ce%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C637804264428153760%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZs
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.aschc.com%2Ffree-school-meals%2F&data=04%7C01%7CDWilliams%40aschc.com%7C45ce6b2a36df4128979708d9ef9968ce%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C637804264428153760%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZs
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.uniform-exchange.org%2Ffree-school-uniform%2F&data=04%7C01%7CDWilliams%40aschc.com%7Ca82ab82ee97145ec17e708d9eba87a56%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C637799931094881741%7CUnkno
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.uniform-exchange.org%2Ffree-school-uniform%2F&data=04%7C01%7CDWilliams%40aschc.com%7Ca82ab82ee97145ec17e708d9eba87a56%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C637799931094881741%7CUnkno
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Indoor athletics was back after having had a 2 year break 
thanks to the pandemic. Our teams for under 12s (Year 7) 
and under 13s (Year 8) both took part at Leeds Road Sports 
Barn, in the Kirklees qualifying event. All students who took 
part represented school fantastically well. There were a 
few stand out performances with 1st in the Year 7 girls    
middle distance event (Zuzanna) and 1st in the Year 8 boys 
shot put (Celio) .                                                            

The final events of the day were the relay races which were worth double points and meant it was 
still all to play for. In a tightly contested final race, the Year 8 boys managed to hold onto 3rd in 
the relay and therefore accumulate enough points to qualify to represent Kirklees in the next 
round at the West Yorkshire championships. A great result that was very well deserved.  

The students who took part were: 

PE 

Year 8 

• Tom  

• Szymon  

• James  

• Celio  

• Lewis  

• Dylan  

• Jude 

• Allissah  

• Jazmina  

• Abigail  

• T’naya  

• Oriana  

Year 7 

• Freya  

• Thea  

• Hannah  

• Zuzanna  

• Beth  

• Jai  

• Ethan  

• Ewan  

• Tom  

• Harry 

• Chase  
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The Intermediate Mathematical Challenge is a 60-minute, 
multiple-choice competition aimed at students across the UK. 

It encourages mathematical reasoning, precision of thought, 
and fluency in using basic mathematical techniques to solve       
interesting problems. 

The problems on the Intermediate Mathematical Challenge 
are designed to make students think. Most are accessible, yet 
still challenge those with more experience. 

This year we have 40 Year 9 and Year 10 pupils taking part in 
the online competition.   

We wish them good luck in the competition. 

Maths 

The group of girls in this photo 
have represented the school at 
netball since Year 7.  

They have been a pleasure to 
take to fixtures and           
tournaments all the way 
through school due to the    
enthusiasm and energy they 
have always shown.  

The team has been successful 
over the 5 years and recently finished the final  
season by winning the Kirklees tournament.  

Well done to all the girls.   

We hope you all continue to play at college! 

Friday afternoon was the final of the indoor Kirklees sports hall athletics. Our Year 8 boys qualified 
(but only just) and were seeded in bottom position going into the finals. Throughout the afternoon, 
the boys showed great team spirit and tactical awareness, trying to scrape as many points together 
as possible. During the results ceremony, at the end, the top 4 positions were announced. 4th came 
and went, as did the 3rd and the bronze medal. Anything higher than this seemed like fantasy        
despite the boys fantastic efforts all afternoon. Then, to everyone’s surprise, All Saints were       
announced as the runners up in silver medal position. We can’t tell you who won gold because the 
boys were still cheering so loudly that the announcement was missed! 

 

 The students were: 

Celio 

Tom  

Szymon 

Jude 

Dylan 

Lewis 

Romeo 

James (not pictured) 

Special mention should go to Celio with 
3 x 1st place finishes in 3 field events. 

Promoting a love of problem solving 
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This half term saw the return of our basketball fixtures and tournaments. The table below gives an 
overview of how each year group got on in their games so far this half term. 

 
 

We have entered a Year 7 and 8 team into the Jnr NBA competition. So far we have played Manor 
Croft and beat them 18 points to 6 points. We have games coming up against Kettlethorpe High 

and Castleford Academy over the next few weeks and next half term.                                                 
A big well done from Mr Power and Mr Cassidy so far on how well you are playing as a team! 

Our Year 10 team started this half term by winning the tournament at Holmfirth and following in 
their footsteps were the Year 8 team and most recently our Year 7 team. A big well done to      

everyone who has played, trained and developed their basketball skills this half term!                

Mr Power and Mr Cassidy are extremely proud!! 

Year 
Group 

Matches/Tournaments 

Year 7 Year 7 Tournament Winners 

  
Year 7/8 Jnr NBA Team 

ASCHC vs. Manor Croft (Won 18-6) 
  
Games still to play 

ASCHC vs. Kettlethorpe High 

ASCHC vs. Castleford Academy 

  
Games still to play 

ASCHC vs. Scissett 

ASCHC vs. Netherhall 
ASCHC vs Holmfirth 

Year 8 Year 8 Tournament Winners 

ASCHC vs. Salendine Nook               
(Won 50-22) 
  
  

Year 9 Year 9 3rd Place Tournament 

ASCHC vs. Holmfirth (lost 40-4) 

Games still to play 

ASCHC vs. Salendine Nook 

Year 10 Year 10 Tournament Winners 

  
  

Games still to play 

ASCHC vs. Holmfirth 

Royds Hall vs. ASCHC 

Year 11 ASCHC vs. Holmfirth (Won 40-22) 
Colne Valley vs. ASCHC (Won 34-32) 
Honley vs. ASCHC (Won 26-17) 

Games still to play 

ASCHC vs. Netherhall 

Year 7 Basketball Tournament Year 7/8 Jnr NBA Basketball Team 
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Hannah 7X 

Huddersfield Town Foundation Inclusive Sports Sessions 

January 2022 has seen the Huddersfield Town Foundation launch a new programme of free weekly 
sport for young people with a disability and/or special educational needs! 

The programme aims to give children aged 8-18 a safe space to try new sports and meet new people, 
to the benefit of their mental and physical health. 

As such, participants will be given the opportunity to influence the sports they wish to play and 
shape the sessions to their needs. 

The programme will initially run for 39 weeks and is funded by Kirklees Council’s Children with a        
Disability Service through their Fun, Friendly and Fantastic Children with a Disability Fund. 

Educational workshops on key life skills like first aid and resilience will also be delivered from time 
to time. 

Participants will be able to benefit from Huddersfield Town matchday tickets and may even get the   
opportunity to experience matchday hospitality on occasion. 

A group of participants were invited into a box when Town faced Coventry City in the Sky Bet      
Championship recently. 

Sessions will take place every Tuesday at Huddersfield Leisure Centre, HD1 4BP, 6pm – 7pm and 
started Tuesday 18 January. 

They will also run every Wednesday at Dewsbury Sports Centre, WF12 8EN, 5pm – 6pm and started 
Wednesday 19 January. 

Both sessions will take place during school term time. During half terms at February, Easter and May, 
participants are encouraged to attend the Foundation’s complimentary inclusive offer at Leeds Road 
Sports Complex. 

Young people are more than welcome to attend both sites, should they wish. Similarly, carers and/or 
support workers are also welcome. 

To book your child’s place, please click the desired location below: 

Huddersfield Leisure Centre 

Dewsbury Sports Centre 

All Town Foundation coaches are FA qualified, child safeguarding, emergency first aid certified and   
enhanced DBS checked. 

If you require any further information, please contact       
Community Coach Elliott Cuttle  

via email: Elliott.cuttle@htafcfoundation.com  

or phone: 07741 671 593. 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/inclusive-multi-sport-sessions-huddersfield-leisure-centre-tickets-227673496557
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/inclusive-multi-sport-sessions-dewsbury-sports-centre-tickets-227673827547
mailto:Elliott.cuttle@htafcfoundation.com


www.aschc.com              Love  Serve  Learn 

  

NEWSLETTER | HT3 21.22  11 

 

The Learning Resource Centre (LRC) has been a busy hub so 
far this term, with more and more students taking books 
home to read. Please note, the LRC is still open most 
lunchtimes to allow students to read, complete homework 
or take part in ‘social activities’.  

We look forward to seeing your child soon. 

The LRC 

Library Updates 

World Book  

Day 

Overdue books 

There are still a small number of books that are 
overdue from last term for students who are in 
Years 7 - 9. 

Please remind your child to check the date in any 
books they have borrowed and return overdue 
books after half term.  

New books 

We have been lucky enough to receive dona-
tions from ‘The Books Trust’. We always 
welcome new books to the library and would 
be grateful for any further donations of 
books. If you feel you can help us in anyway 
with books from home that you no longer 
need, please send them into school.  

World Book Day 

The school is celebrating the 25th anniversary of World Book 
Day on Thursday 3rd March 2022. A number of exciting      
activities will be taking place on this day including a story   
writing competition held in the LRC and a number of whole 
school activities. 

WORLD BOOK DAY TOKENS will be issued on the day, where you can 
swap your BOOK TOKEN to get a WORLD BOOK DAY BOOK for FREE at 
your local bookseller. 
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attendance@aschc.com 

 

Staff News  

 

 

This half we said goodbye to…  

 Mr Tucker, Premises Manager  

 Mr Mitchell, Science Technician  

 

We wish colleagues well and thank them for all their 
hard work and contributions to All Saints. 
 

 

and welcomed: 

 Mrs Howells, Teacher of Science  

 Ms Hussain, Attendance Officer 

 Miss Rashid, Lunchtime Supervisor  

 

Many thanks for your support so far this term.  
 
We would like to remind parents/carers that it is a legal           
responsibility to ensure that your child attends College, on 
time, each and every day it is open. All students should aim 
for 100% attendance, but should certainly achieve the College target of 96%.  
 
To help further support your child’s attendance we ask that all medical and dental appointments 
should be arranged outside of College time unless it is an emergency. Where appointments are to be 
taken during College time, evidence must be provided. 
   
Please remember that you should not expect your child to be allowed leave of absence in term time. 
Parents do not have a legal right to take children out of school for holidays, as school terms are de-
signed to offer opportunities for holidays to be taken throughout the academic year without disrupt-
ing the education of students. Leave of absence is something All Saints Catholic    College strongly 
disapproves of during term time as it can have a serious detrimental impact on    educational out-
comes. Absence from school clearly correlates with lower attainment and progress, with every day 
missed possibly affecting the chance of strong educational outcomes.   
 
If you need to take your child out of school during term time due to exceptional circumstances, 
please download a ‘Leave of Absence Request Form’ form the school’s website. The Principal should 
receive the form at least 4 weeks in advance of the proposed date of travel.  
 
For further details please see the College Attendance Policy which can be viewed and downloaded 
from the website – www.aschc.com  
 
If you have any questions or issues regarding attendance please email the following address:         
attendance@aschc.com  
 
We thank you for your continued support.  
 

Holiday 
Requests 

Leave of absence - Every school day matters 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.tes.com%2Flessons%2FEuS7mP0kgQgR0w%2Fwelcome-lesson&psig=AOvVaw16QY79Nf-JB4A2ghB209fD&ust=1603133640273000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCNCOobfovuwCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.tes.com%2Flessons%2FEuS7mP0kgQgR0w%2Fwelcome-lesson&psig=AOvVaw16QY79Nf-JB4A2ghB209fD&ust=1603133640273000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCNCOobfovuwCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
http://www.aschc.com/
mailto:attendance@aschc.com
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Reward Points 

Every week a student from each year group has been selected 
a random to win a £10 Amazon voucher. For every 40 reward 
points a student earns in a week, their name gets placed in the 
hat, meaning the more reward points they earn, the better 
chance they have of winning. Here are the winners so far: 

Rewards 

Year 11 - Top Form 11A  

1. Julia  - 826 

2. John - 826 

3. Aliya - 796  

4. Tom - 795 

5. Giftey – 793  

 

Year 11 Year 10 Year 9 Year 8 Year 7 

Jordan 

Demitri 

Aadam  

Adonai  

Camara 

Abeed  

Theo  

Oliver  

Michelle  

Grace  

Erin  

Jesse  

Petr  

Rakiya 

Jadon  

Sophie  

Addy  

Amber  

Usman 

Olivia  

Dominik  

Felix  

Paarth  

Suhaimah 

Lakaya 

Students in each year group have also taken part in a Rewards Breakfast, with students selected by 
their Achievement Co-ordinators. 

Year 10 - Top Form 10F 

1. Jay - 805 

2. Niamh - 790 

3. Ellie - 751 

4. Maisy - 739 

5. Kalkidan - 733 

Year 9 - Top Form 9B 

1. Erin - 805 

2. Steven - 765 

3. Daniel – 748 

4. Matthew - 724 

5. Jannae  – 715 

Year 8 - Top Form 8B 

1. Wilson - 754 

2. Oliver - 726 

3. Abigail - 676 

4. Tyler - 673 

5. Charlie – 673 

Year 7 - Top Form 7I 

1. Solomon - 754 

2. Amarachi - 748 

3. Daniel - 733 

4. Ana  - 724 

5. Isaac – 706 

Please keep this up as more rewards will be available during next term! 

A massive congratulations to the following students and forms who have earnt the most reward 
points. 
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Year 11 

 

Hello, my name is Tom Devine and I am a co-opted member 
of the Governing Body for All Saints Catholic College. I am 
the Chair of the Finance and Premises sub-committee and  
also a member of the Catholic Ethos and Pupil Pastoral         
sub-committee. I am also the Link Governor for Music,             

Creative Arts and SEND.  

I have a background working in Education in Calderdale, having been 
Head of Music at Halifax Catholic High School (St. Catherine’s, and 
yes I have walked the corridors and classrooms as seen on Ackley 
Bridge) before moving on to Ryburn Valley High School.   

I have always had a passion for music and sport and since retiring I 
have used my time to coach junior football and have been Musical  
Director for local Amateur Operatic Societies. I am also organist and 
choir master at St. Mary’s Catholic Church in Halifax.  

My five years as a Governor at All Saints have been highly rewarding 
and I am grateful for the opportunity to serve . I have seen the con-
struction of a wonderful new school building and have been personally 
involved in the appointing of a new Senior Leadership Team. All Saints 
Catholic College is a beacon for equality and inclusivity, providing 
learning opportunities and experiences for all our students so that 

they can become the very best version of themselves.   

Governor Profile 

Year 11 

Students who have applied to other colleges will receive notification of their interview date by post 
or email directly from the college. These will take place at the college and are usually arranged  
outside of the school day.  

Please encourage students to check their emails to ensure they don’t miss any interview        
invitations.   

 

Holiday workshop and revision sessions 

Please share details with your Year 11 child of the recent letter emailed to parents regarding        
after-school revision sessions and holiday workshops. 

Bookings for the Easter workshops can be made here: https://forms.office.com/r/ZGA3rTAcQS 

 

The letter and information regarding revision sessions, holiday workshops and the timetables of both 
the March Mock exams, as well as the summer examinations, can be found in the Year 11 section of 
our website, which can be accessed via this link: https://www.aschc.com/Year-11/ 

 

College interviews 

Year 11 students who have applied to 
Greenhead College will have their       
interviews in school on Thursday 3rd 
March. A schedule will be shared with 
students on return from the holidays. 

https://forms.office.com/r/ZGA3rTAcQS
https://www.aschc.com/Year-11/
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SIMS Parent App 

communication@aschc.com 

We would like to, once again, ask 
parents who have not yet signed up 
to the SIMS Parents App to request 
joining instructions to enable us to 
share all letters, newsletters and 
notifications.  

Parent Forum 

Please email  

communications@aschc.com  

for more details. 

A reminder to parents and students that all lessons are 
uploaded onto Microsoft Teams and can be accessed by any 
student who is not able to come into school. Students can 
access Teams through the link on Moodle or sign in to Office 
365 using their school email address and password.  

All lesson materials have been uploaded to files/class 
materials. If your child is struggling to access the work, please 
see the Teams guide in Moodle for more information.  

Should your child not have access to the internet, or not have 
access to a device which allows them to access online learning 
(not including a smartphone) when required to isolate, please 
email office@aschc.com 

Remote Learning 

Microsoft Teams 

We would like to invite parents/carers to join us in next half 
term’s Parent Forum meeting being held on Teams. During the 
meetings agenda items such as BfL, Remote Learning and 
Enrichment will be discussed, along with items suggested by 
parents.  

To apply to attend a meeting, please use the link below: 

Parent Forum 31/3/22  

 

Please note, spaces are limited to 10 per meeting. 

TOPIC: COLLEGE COMMUNICATONS 

Next meeting: 31/3/22 @ 10am 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.whitbyhigh.org%2Fsimsapp.html&psig=AOvVaw21yRtc830wnS8AgGcEyq-B&ust=1603993165007000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCKDa8Knq1-wCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.whitbyhigh.org%2Fsimsapp.html&psig=AOvVaw21yRtc830wnS8AgGcEyq-B&ust=1603993165007000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCKDa8Knq1-wCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.whitbyhigh.org%2Fsimsapp.html&psig=AOvVaw21yRtc830wnS8AgGcEyq-B&ust=1603993165007000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCKDa8Knq1-wCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.whitbyhigh.org%2Fsimsapp.html&psig=AOvVaw21yRtc830wnS8AgGcEyq-B&ust=1603993165007000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCKDa8Knq1-wCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pcmag.com%2Fcomparisons%2Fmicrosoft-teams-vs-ringcentral-office-whats-the-best-tool-for-business&psig=AOvVaw1ys0tbf0GfyDYVKDyFkkp2&ust=1603994157857000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCOixzJ3u
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3Dthj8E-W77kqb5OZiXdYdy627wir1FeFGpUrrUn5javlUOFhSV0dDUkhDVElEQ1JZWlFKSUhGSVg4Ui4u&data=04%7C01%7CDWilliams%40aschc.com%7C5fd3999600574bf010a50
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Username is school email address, password is 12345678 

Welcome to MyDirections, the new C+K Careers website 
where All Saints students can browse careers information 

Go to https://ck.mydirections.co.uk/login 

If you have any careers or progression related  

questions, please contact our C+K Careers Adviser, Claire, 

by email at Claire.ridley@ckcareers.org.uk or call on          

07464 497358. 

https://ck.mydirections.co.uk/information-for-parents-and-carers 

Students can then change this to their own password once logged in. 
They will be asked to complete a questionnaire on first login, which will 
then tailor personalised content relevant to what they’re interested in. 
All   students from Years 7-11 can access this.  An excellent way for Year 
9s  selecting options to find out more information about subjects and        
careers. Information for parent/carers is available here - 

https://ck.mydirections.co.uk/login
mailto:Claire.ridley@ckcareers.org.uk
https://ck.mydirections.co.uk/information-for-parents-and-carers
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Parents’  
Evenings 

Dates for academic year 2021-2022 

Please find dates below for this academic year’s Parents’ 
Evenings which are held on a Thursday. 

More information will be sent to you in advance of your 
child’s date. 

23  
June  
2022 

5  
May  
2022 

10  
March 
2022 

24  
March 
2022 

*For Year 9 parents, please note, this will be an Options and Parents’ Evening. 

Year 7 Year 8 Year 9* Year 10 

Acceptable Clothing and Footwear 

Consistency is a key aspect of our School ethos to ensure all 
students achieve their very best. Therefore, can I please ask 
that you ensure your child has the correct uniform for the new 
half-term when they return on Monday 28th February.  

We would like to remind you of some key parts of the Bfl     
policy, which can also be found on the School’s website. The 
intention of this is to avoid unnecessary conversations and/or 
sanctions at the start of the new half-term should students  
return to school not dressed in accordance with school uniform policy:  

Trousers: Wear black college tailored trousers. Black jean type, skinny fit, tight trousers or      
leggings are not acceptable. 

Shoes: Wear plain black college type shoes. Sensible shoes remain essential for the safety of     
students and slip on ‘ballet style’ or ‘holiday’ footwear is not appropriate in College. Fashion 
shoes, pumps, boots or trainers are not acceptable. 

Trainers: Trainers may be worn only in PE and Drama. Trainers are only allowed for short term 
problems and only when a doctor’s note has been brought into the College. Footwear which        
resembles trainers or pumps is not an acceptable substitute for shoes. 

Outdoor Clothing: Put coats, hats, scarves, gloves, etc. into lockers or college bags. These items 
will be confiscated if seen worn in College as will other non-uniform items such as cardigans. Wear 
an outdoor coat of a sensible style. Coats cannot be worn indoors. 

Please do ensure that your child is in the correct uniform come Monday 28th February. Those        
students who are not will be given the appropriate sanction and parents contacted until the issue has 
been fully resolved. We would like to stress that any sanction issued is absolutely the last resort. 

We are very proud of our School and of our students and believe that high standards of uniform,     
behaviour, being properly equipped and attending regularly give each and every one of our students 
the very best chance of learning well and achieving their very best.  

We thank you in advance for your  support and understanding. 

 

Uniform  
Expectations 
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We would like to remind parents to please put names on all 
your child’s belongings so they can be returned promptly 
to the right person. Thank you. 

Lost Property 

All Saints Hoodies 
2 X All Saints hoodie size 34-36 

1 x black Firetrap hoodie 

1 x Primark black zip jacket 

 

  

Blazers 
2 x Blazer size 34 

Blazer size 40 

 

  

Jumpers/Sweatshirts 
Black ‘H & M’ sweatshirt—size small 

 

 

Shoes 

Pair of size 4 black Sketchers lace shoes 

Pair of size 4 black brogue lace shoes 

Pair of size 4.5 Clarks plain black plain 
lace shoes 

Pair of size 6 Firetrap black boots 

Pair of  7.5 Clarks black boots 

Pair of size 7 plain black lace shoe 

Pair of European size 44 black Kickers 
slip on shoes  

 

Please find a list below of all items currently held in our lost      
property box. If any of these items belong to your child, please 
ask them to collect from Student Services before the end of     
Friday 4th March. All unclaimed items after this date will be 
donated to Uniform Exchange as we do not have the facility to 
store lost items indefinitely. 

LOST PROPERTY as of 18/02/2022 

Coats 
Black fabric rain coat with hood—size 
medium  

Black ‘broken’ coat with grey lining—
size small 

Black ‘Next’ coat with blue lining—size 
12years 

Black ‘Next’ puffer coat with fabric 
sleeves—size 10years  

Black ‘Fat Moose’ black puffer coat 

Black hoodless puffer jacket, yellow 
inside— Size S 

Green Craghopper coat (small) 

 

  

Miscellaneous 
Key with for tag and silver star 

Key & locker key  with Sonetti key ring 

Key with F on key 

Small selection of costume jewellery—
please enquire 

Pair of half rim black glasses 

Pair of brown framed glasses 

Banana pencil case 

Pencil tin 

 

Bags/PE Kit 
PE kit in JD sports bag with short,  
trainers, school hoodie and PE shirt 

Kirklees 10kg bag with football boots, 
shin pads, football socks, school 
shorts, t-shirt and jogging bottoms 

PE kit in Asda bag 

 

 

Waterbottles 
Black water bottle with lions face  

Pink Slazenger water bottle 

 

  

Hats / Scarves/ Gloves 
Royal blue hat with black pom pom 

Blue hat with faux fur pom pom 

Black beanie hat 

Black long snood 

Pink scarf 

Nike black cycle glove 

Karrimor  black cycle glove 

Black leather glove 

White scarf 

Black Levi’s hat 
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First Day Half Term Last Day 

Spring Term 2022 

Tuesday 4th January  Monday 21st February  – Friday 25th February  Friday 8th April   

Summer Term 2022 

Monday 25th April Monday 30th May – Friday 3rd June  Tuesday 26th July  

Term Dates 2022 

First Day Half Term Last Day 

Autumn Term 2022/2023 

Monday 5th September  Monday 24th October – Friday 28th October  Friday 16th December  

Spring Term 2023 

Tuesday 3rd January  Monday 13th February  – Friday 17th February  Friday 31st March  

Summer Term 2023 

Monday 17th April  Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June  Tuesday 25th July  

College is closed to students on the following dates: 

• Bank Holiday – Monday 2nd May 2022 

• Disaggregated Day 1 – Monday 25th July 2022 

• Disaggregated Day 2 – Tuesday 26th July 2022 

Term Dates 2022-2023 

College is closed to students on the following dates: 

• Inset Day 1 – Monday 5th September 2022 

• Inset Day 2 – Monday 31st October 2022 

• Inset Day 3 – Friday 10th February 2023 

• Bank Holiday – Monday 1st May 2023 

• Disaggregated Day 1 – Monday 24th July 2023 

• Disaggregated Day 2 – Tuesday 25th July 2023 

September 2022 

• Tuesday 6th September 2022 — ONLY Year 7 and Year 11 students in school 

• Wednesday 7th September 2022 — ALL students return to school 


